
 

 

 

 
7th September 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
KS1 Visit to Warleigh Lodge Farm 
 
To support our learning this term, all the children in Key Stage One will have the opportunity 
to visit Warleigh Lodge Farm.  The children will learn about the day-to-day running of a 
farm, visit and feed the animals, participate in harvest activities and navigate their way 
around the farm. 
 

Pear Class Mrs White will visit on Monday 25th September 
Apple Class Mrs Newark/Mrs Hayden will visit on Tuesday 26th September 
Palm Class Miss Jupp will visit on Wednesday 27th September 
Cherry Class Miss Mulready will visit on Thursday 28th September 

 
We will leave school at 9.15am and will return to school by 3.15pm. Drop off and pick up 
times will be unaffected.  
 
The cost of this trip will be £15.30. No child will be refused a place on the grounds that their 
parents do not wish to make a financial contribution, but unless a substantial number of 
parents wish their children to take part and are willing to make a contribution, we will be 
unable to run the trip. Arrangements will be made for children whose parents do not wish 
them to attend.    
 
Payment must be made on-line using the MyChildAtSchool (MCAS) App under the 
Educational Visits section.  
 
Please could all payments be made by Monday 18th September.  
 
A Microsoft Form has been prepared here to collect the following information:- 
 

1. Your permission for your child to attend the visit. 
2. Whether you are able to be a parent helper.  Parents whose names are drawn will be 

informed by Monday 18th September by your child’s class teacher.   
3. Selection for lunch.  As infant children receive free school meals, your child is 

entitled to a free packed lunch provided by the school kitchen on this day.  If you 
would like to order a lunch, please indicate your sandwich choice on this Form and 
make a note of this to avoid food waste.  If you would like your child to bring his/her 
own packed lunch from home, please indicate this on the Form. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FU48tNJMtUmhKRQyRYFNOvMImccgsMNCsyERo2UMn8tUM1ExVVpFMkYwWDlSNzA4Mk1NQkZHU0ZBVi4u


On the appropriate day children will need to wear their school jumper, appropriate outdoor 
trousers, a waterproof coat and comfortable shoes or trainers. In addition to this, they will 
need to bring a pair of wellies and spare pair of socks that they can change into. It is really 
important that this is provided in a separate CARRIER BAG and not the only footwear that 
your child brings to school on this day. If you are using the wellington boots that are kept at 
school, please ensure you have organised this before the day of the trip. All children will 
need a rucksack to carry their things in and please send your child with a full water bottle 
and snack. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
                         
 
 
 
 
Miss Jupp                Miss Mulready              Mrs White            Mrs Newark                     Mrs Hayden 
 
 

 


